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STATE OF HAWAI’I
BOARD OF EDUCATION

P.O. BOX 2360
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96804

December 8, 2015 DEPT. COMM. NO. 59
The Honorable Ronald D. Kouchi, President

and Members of the Senate
State Capitol, Room 409
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

The Honorable Joseph M. Souki, Speaker
and Members of the House of
Representatives

State Capitol, Room 431
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear President Kouchi, Speaker Souki, and Members of the Legislature:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting a copy of the report on the findings
and recommendations of the evaluation of the feasibility of whether the fees charged for
children participating in the After-School Plus (A+) program should be set on a sliding scale,
pursuant to Act 119, Session Laws of Hawaii 2015, section 129. In accordance with Section 93-
16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, I am also informing you that the report may be viewed
electronically at: http://www.hawaiiboe.net/reports/Paqes/LeqislativeReports.aspx.

Very truly yours,

Lance A. Mizumoto
Chairperson

cc: Legislative Reference Bureau
Office of the Superintendent, Department of Education
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